
We count it a privilege to have each of you in 

attendance today. May you experience God’s 

presence as you worship with us! We ask our 

first-time guests to fill out the    CONNECT 

card attached to your bulletin and drop it in 

the offering box at the  back of the church.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Rev. Jane Carlson - 

Andy Lyon - Children’s Pastor 

Church Building Re-Opening 
 

 Our morning worship is at 10:00 a.m. We 

will NOT restart having Sunday School until 

March 7, 2021!  “Prayer & Share” on 

Wednesday will resume in the building at 

6:30 p.m. 
 

We ask for all who attend to continue to 

abide by our Covid guidelines which are:   

1.  Wear masks at all times when in the 

church the building.  We need to upgrade 

this  restriction due to safety and legal re-

quirements.  There will be no exceptions.   

2.  We will exit one row at a time at the end 

of the service to prevent congestion in the  

     church foyer.   

3.  Please use the hand sanitizers located in 

the restrooms and in the foyer.  For those  

who don’t feel comfortable returning to the 

building, we ask you to join us online  

    each Sunday on Facebook at 10:00 a.m.   

 

     Thanks for your cooperation and support 
during this time!!  This too shall pass!! 

Nominating Committee 

Our Annual Business Meeting is next 

month on February 21st. Part of our busi-

ness is electing officers to the church 

board.  Our Nominating Committee this 

year consists of Britt Miller, Craig Newcom-

er, Bill Jones, Donna Koons and Pastor 

Newsome.  Please submit the names of 

any active member to these individuals to 

be considered for the church official board 

by February 14.  The Nominating Commit-

tee will meet at 6:30 p.m. on February 16.  

Thanks for your prayers and participation in 

our church elections! 

 

Annual Business Meeting 

Our Annual Business Meeting will be 
on Sunday, February 21.  We’ll have 
our morning worship service at 10:00 
a.m. and then the business meeting 
at 11:00 a.m.  We should still be 
done by noon.  ALL active members 
are urged to attend as we need at 
least 1/3 of our active membership 
present to have a quorum (amount 
needed to conduct business).  We’ll 
be sharing reports and having elec-
tion of church officers.  Let’s pray for 
God’s will to continue to be done 
here at Calvary Assembly! 

Calendar Planning Meeting 

We will be having our Annual Cal-
endar Planning Meeting on Febru-
ary 23 at 6:00 p.m. in the Stuart 
Center.  Those who have been 
contacted are urged to attend this 
time of planning. 
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Our Nation 
 

The Peace of      
Jerusalem 
 

Ronald & Amy 
Jones (Ukraine)  

Becky Bricker 
 

Dennis Newsome 
(Pastor’s brother) 
 

Catherine Pentz 
 

Bob Bowders  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Drummond 
(recovering from 
surgery) 
 

Donna Koons 

Alyce Ann Pentz  
 

All Covid-19               
patients 
 

Emily Young 

 
 

 


